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comfort of the shop area due to the employees working on the concrete floor and the
ability to open the overhead doors on a winter day without losing the heat from the area.
The vehicle storage area heating was designed using hot water unit hecaters. This was
proposed purely for economic reasons in an attempt to keep costs within budget. After
the job was bid, the mechanical contractor, A.T. King, Jr., proposed the use of radiant
floor heating in lieu of the hot water unit heaters. The Township’s response was of
acceptance provided it would not cost any additional funds. Mr. King provided costs to
make this revision, which included changing from one boiler to two, and using an indirect
hot water heater in lieu of a separate oil-fired hot water heater, as well as additional
expenses incurred due to underfloor piping and controls. In addition, credits were
obtained from the general, plumbing, and electrical contractors for work that would not
be required with the radiant system. The additional costs for the radiant piping and
installation totals $24.250.00, which consists of $21,950.00 for the mechanical contractor
and $3,300.00 from the general contractor. The credits from the gencral, plumbing, and
electrical contractors totals $19,250.00. The result is an additional cost of $5,000.00 to
provide the radiant heating in the truck storage portion of the building.

During the winter months, the vehicle storage area will house trucks that will be loaded
with salt from time to time. The dust from the salt would eventually affect the unit
heaters by destroying the heat transfer fins. In addition, the snow and salt on the floor
would react with the concrete and cause pitting. Even though therc is an additional
$5,000.00 cost to install radiant heat, Mr. Hersh recommends this be accepted for the
following reasons:

- Radiant heat is more energy efficient in that it is less costly to opcrate.

- Radiant system heats the concrete mass, providing for a more even
temperature.

- Will not draw heat from the area when opening garage doors because
the mass will be heated.

- Unit heaters arc more expensive to operate since any water/snow that
accumulates on the floor will quickly evaporate adding to the longevity
of the floor, whilc making it safer for workers.

Discussion took place. The Supervisors unanimously agreed to the additional §5,000.00
cost to install the radiant heating system in the new Public Works Maintenance Building,
as specilied above.

H. SQLICITOR’S REPORT — Mr. Francis X. Grabowski. Township Solicitor —

1. Solicitor Grabowski presented the Declaration of Road Frontage Easemcent
Agreement for Rt. 113 and Keystone Drive, and the Sanitary Sewage System
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0. ADJQURNMENT: Upon motion by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by
Chairperson Snyder, and cartied unanimously, the January 27, 2003 Hilltown Township
Board of Supervisor’s Meeting was adjourned at 8:17PM.

Respectfully submitted,

dvfo o, Serrrio
Lynda Seimes

Township Secretary



